
An Important Message from 
The Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) 
 

NOTICE: EVV Provider Compliance Review Changes 
 

Effective Sept. 1, 2019, the HHSC Electronic Visit Verification provider compliance review period will 
change for all contracted providers currently required to use EVV. 

The EVV Provider Compliance review schedule will align with the state’s fiscal quarters beginning with 
visits on or after Sept. 1, 2019. The new EVV Compliance review quarters are: 

• Quarter 1 = September/October/November 

• Quarter 2 = December/January/February 

• Quarter 3 = March/April/May 

• Quarter 4 = June/July/August 

All other EVV Provider Compliance requirements remain the same. 

For questions regarding this alert please contact HHSC EVV Operations. 
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